
 

24 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
It has been an incredibly positive start to the academic year, and we couldn't have 
achieved this without your support. 
 
I am sure you are familiar with our school website’s news section, it has many 
positive activities and accomplishments that have taken place during this half term. 
 
Please read for yourself on the link below: 
 
https://tgbs.co.uk/news/ 
 
Attendance 
 
The upcoming half-term break is approaching fast, and I request your continued 
support in ensuring that your child attends school every day. Regular school 
attendance is crucial to their academic progress and personal development. It 
provides them with the opportunity to engage fully in their learning experiences and 
build important relationships with peers and teachers. 
 
During our Rewards Assembly on the final day, we will be conducting an end-of-half-
term attendance reward prize draw. The prizes for Key Stage 3 and 4 pupils include: 
 
- 1st Prize: £100 voucher plus a Family Prize 
- 2nd Prize: £50 voucher plus a Family Prize 
- 3rd Prize: £25 voucher plus a Family Hamper 
- 4th Prize: £20 voucher for Amazon 
- 5th Prize: £20 voucher for Amazon 
 
Your child attending school every day until the end of this half term maximizes their 
opportunity to win one of these fantastic prizes. 
 
School Photos  
 
If you have pre-registered, you should now have an email with your unique access 
link. If you did not pre-register, please contact Carmel Jane Photography via the 
following link: https://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support/ 
 
Please quote registration code: JR9F3U4 
 
Continued … 

https://tgbs.co.uk/news/


 

All photographs will be sent straight to home address with limited discounts available 
for the first 14 days. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support, and I look forward to celebrating our pupils' 
achievements throughout the school year. If you have any questions or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of House 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 


